
-----Original Message----- 
From: Laura Fisher <la629@bellsouth.net>  
Sent: Friday, October 15, 2021 11:44 AM 
To: Donna Phillips <donna.phillips@cityofkeywest-fl.gov> 
Cc: Owen@Owentrepanier.con 
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Lama 
 
CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments 
unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 
 
After speaking to Owen Trepanier and fully understanding the scope of the Lama Mobility project, I 
withdraw my objection and support said project. 
Thank you, 
Laura Fisher 
629 United St #2 
Key West, Fl 33040 
 
Sent from my iPhone 
 


